
 

 
 

Notice of Meeting 
 
The Higher Education Employer–Employee Relations Act, which governs collective bargaining of 
higher education employers in the state of California, requires that the College as the employer 
provide notice to the public before it begins negotiations with an exclusive representative. 

 
UC Law, San Francisco and United Legal Educators-UAW will bargain a new labor contract following 
completion of the public notice meetings scheduled below. 

 
The College will convene an initial public notice meeting on Thursday, October 17, 2024 from 
9:00am – 10:00am at 198 McAllister St. Room 206 San Francisco, CA 94102. 


